
 

 

This FETI® presentation is an overview of the Certified FETI Methodology taught by a Certified 
FETI® Advanced (CFP-A) instructor with significant industry and FETI® interviewing experience. 
This presentation consists of live instruction and does not include access to the Certified FETI 
Training Portal for attendees. This presentation provides instruction in two primary areas – the 
science and practice basis for the FETI® methodology and the official FETI Framework™ on how 
to correctly conduct a Forensic Experiential Trauma Interview.  

The presentation dissects the investigation by the RCMP of a fatal police shooting that, like every 
other investigation, was less than perfect. The death was the subject of a judicial Commission of 
Inquiry that received national attention, as was the investigation. The focus of the presentation Is 
whether the investigation met fundamental investigative principles that apply to any kind of 
investigation. It discusses the thoroughness of the evidence gathering process, the quality of 
investigative interviews and objectivity throughout the investigation.  

The fields of Violence Threat Risk Assessment (VTRA) and Crisis-Trauma Response are 
inseparably connected. A worldwide pandemic has demonstrated how high-profile and protracted 
trauma can intensify symptom development in individuals and entire systems. This includes an 
intensification in violence and suicidality. This presentation will unfold the effects of the pandemic 
on post-pandemic mental health by expanding on the effects of quarantine and the reality that 
high-profile trauma does not generally create new dynamics in human systems but instead 
intensifies already existing ones. From the aftermath of the George Floyd tragedy to the “Freedom 
Convoys” and beyond, these dynamics are being duplicated in our post-secondary communities 
and they can be successfully address through trauma-informed leadership and skillful 
multidisciplinary collaboration.     

This presentation will explore the evolving relationship between educational institutions, national 
security, and how we can partner towards safer campuses.  
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Chief Commissioner Patricia DeGuire is a member of the Ontario Bar. She is an advocate for 
access to justice, equality, and equity. She is a Woman-of-colour who pushes boundaries to 
ensure access to justice, equality and equity. She has a passion for the rule of law, and a 
commitment to public service, protégé management (mentoring, coaching, and sponsorship), 
and legal education.  

You think you are ready because nothing has gotten through in the past, penetration testing was 
done with no known vulnerabilities but wait, that was yesterday… Threat vectors and variables 
are constantly changing. All it takes is one small change to the code and it is a new variable. Like 
a human virus (let’s take COVID-19 for example), how many variables/variants have there been 
since this began? The virus has mutated to different strains and so far, we have been lucky and 
the vaccine currently in place is doing its job. But how long until it mutates into a strain where we 
are no longer protected? We will not see it coming, it will just happen. Do you know how to “Ride 
the Storm” and keep your business running and customer service operational? We will discover 
if you are ready for when and how to get there.  

In this interactive presentation and discussion, MNP will share observations and leading practices 
observed over the past two years with respect to management of complex emergencies and the 
importance of business continuity. Attendees will be given the opportunity to share their learnings 
on the topics, all with a view to enhancing resiliency at the institutions and positioning for 
successful emergency response going forward.  

Human Rights Commission – Patricia DeGuire 

OPP Cybercrime Investigation Team - D/Sgt. Vern Crowley 

MNP – Cliff Trollope 


